Mr. Admand Philips

5-A, Rose Colony, Anderson Park,

Washington D.C, America

Dear Mr. Philips,

I want to express my sincere gratitude for your mail which I received today morning regarding your concerns for Sam’s accident. I am so happy to read your letter which has shown deep sympathy for us. I have informed Sam about this; he appreciated your kind gesture.

At this moment of grief, I need someone who is strong enough to help me face this bitter fact of life. So your letter meant a great deal to both of us. Your powerful sentiments also helped Sam to recover fast from his leg injury. At this time, we are feeling very safe on being surrounded by kind people like you. Kindly stay in touch with us and I will keep you updating  on my brother’s health.

Please accept my appreciation for your kind and healing words. You can contact me at 5789 906 4792 and at tina@gmail.com

Thanks & Regards,

Tina Prera

